
   Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Incorporated  
 
 
 

Greetings:  

 
The women of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority Inc. are so very grateful for your contribution and 
involvement in our 2014 Re-enactment of the Women’s Suffrage March. This year’s march focused on 
stopping the violence against young women. We believe that our message was heard as there was a 
number of young people present. Middle School girls from Franklin Elementary performed as well as 
girls from Central High School. There was also a powerpoint presentation from girls at Franklin which 
highlighted the dangers of bullying and violent behavior that challenged us all to think about how are 
actions and words, and sometimes inaction influence violence.  
 
Because of you, our efforts did not go unnoticed. Attendees expressed enthusiasm following the march 
and fellowship regarding girls and women’s experiences. We are certain that without your contribution 
the 2014 reenactment would have been such a great success. Again, thank you for your participation 
and ongoing support of Delta Sigma Theta in the Champaign-Urbana community. Please visit the 
websites below for more information on our upcoming events and initiatives. 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
Teresa Blanden and Marissa Roberson 

 
Delta Sigma Theta Champaign-Urbana Alumnae Chapter 

P.O. Box 3211 Champaign, IL  61824-3211 
www.dstcualumnaechapter.org 

http://www.dstcualumnaechapter.org/

